
 

 

 

  

Dated: 2 9 . 10.2024 

Circular 
 

 

Dear Parents, 

 
As Diwali approaches, we extend our warm wishes for a joyous and prosperous festival. 

May this Diwali bring light, happiness, and success to your lives. 

 

Please note the following holidays schedule: 

 

Diwali Holidays: From 31
st
 October, 2024 (Thursday) to 3

rd
 November, 2024 (Sunday).  

Regular classes will resume on 4
th

 November, 2024 (Monday). 

 

   Change in the school timings w.e.f. Monday : 4
th

 November,2024 

 

New School Timings: 8:30 AM to 2:15 PM 

 

We wish you a safe and delightful Diwali. May the festival of lights illuminate your lives 

with peace and prosperity. 

 
 

Regards 

Principal 

 

 


